
 
 

A Public Open House will be held after the closing of the 
scheduled Public Hearing (Public Hearing begins at 10:00 a.m.)  
on Saturday, June 16th, 2018 at the Fallis Hall to 

obtain feedback from residents with respect to future 
proposed changes to the Summer Village of Silver Sands 

Land Use Bylaw. 
 

Please plan to attend as this affects YOUR community. 
 
 
 
 

The following topics will be discussed: 
 

• Marijuana  
o production facilities 
o store fronts 
o smoking & use in public spaces 

• Garages in front yards 
• Accessory buildings on vacant lots (includes fencing) 
• Recreational Vehicles on vacant lots 
• Animal husbandry  

o Bee Keeping 
o Chickens 

 


